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Comments: I feel very strongly that we must keep our public lands open for multiple use and not limit to single

user groups . We need to consider the people that cannot walk into the forest on there own power but still wish to

enjoy the National Forest like everyone else. Motorized access is very important for a number of reasons like

forest management, recreation, rescue, logging, and many more. We must have multiple use so everyone can

enjoy and experience the Mountains in their own unique way. If we are willing to work together we can achieve

this responsiblely and maintain multiple use. Thank you , Ryan Briscoe 


